Kathy Spofford

From: James Kreidler <jkreidler@townsend.ma.us>
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 12:05 PM

To: ‘Kathy Spofford'; tdzillab6@gmail.com

Cc: pre@sec.state.ma.us

Subject: RE: Request for Public Record

Mr. Melanson,

I am writing in response to your request for “Town Counsel's decision or opinion of the Water Department's
Town Meeting Article for the Change to the Town Charter.”

Please be advised that the Water Department did not submit an article for Town Meeting. There was, however,
a citizens petition submitted related to the Water Department and a proposed Charter change.

If it is that article that you are referring to I am hereby advising that there are no records responsive to your
request as Town Counsel has not authored any opinion on that matter.

If you are aggrieved by my response you have appeal rights through the public records division of the Secretary
of State’s Office.

Regards,

Jim



